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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is proposing 
improvements to U.S. 41 (Williams 
Street) from north of the Citrus 
County line to SW 110th Street in 
Dunnellon. The project includes 
resurfacing the entire corridor to 
extend the life of the roadway. 
 

The project also plans to reconstruct 
the intersection at U.S. 41 and 
Pennsylvania Avenue (County Road 
(C.R.) 484) to eliminating the island 
and free-flow right turn lane as 
shown in the graphic to the right. A 
designated right turn lane would be 
added to bring all turning movements 
under signal control for safety. 
Additionally, the project will 
reconstruct the driveway to the plaza 
on the northeast corner of Williams 
Street and Pennsylvania Avenue to 
maintain access. 
 

Traffic signal upgrades are also proposed at the Pennsylvania Avenue, Powell Road, Brooks Street and SW 110th 
Street intersections. Pedestrian crosswalks and curb ramps will also be improved to meet current Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - fall 2023 $      945,000 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - winter 2024 $   3.8 million 
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